
NALOXONE COULD 
POTENTIALLY SAVE 

A LIFE

The State of Michigan is providing naloxone for free at
participating pharmacies on September 14, 2019. 

Visit Michigan.gov/Opioids for a list of participating
pharmacies. 

No individual prescription needed 

No payment or insurance required No name required 

Naloxone can reverse opioid overdoses. It will be distributed
on a first-come, first-serve basis. Limit one per person. 

For Addiction Help 24/7 
Call 1-800-662-4357 


